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Route 25 and West Bound Ramp to Route 60 Closed
APRIL 24TH 2017 BY DEE LOFLIN

Route 25 and West Bound Ramp to Route 60 Closed

Route 25 Reduced and WB On Ramp to Route 60 Closed in Stoddard County for
Utility Work
 
Southbound Route 25 in Stoddard County will be reduced with a 10 foot width restriction
as Missouri Department of Transportation crews install a fiber optic line.

This section of roadway is located at the intersection of Southbound Route 25 and Route
60. The ramp from Route 25 South to Westbound Route 60 will be closed during
installation.                                 

Weather permitting, work will take place Thursday, April 27 from 6 a.m. to 4 p.m.
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More from ShowMe Times:

U.S. Route 60 in Stoddard County Reduced for Bridge Repairs

U.S. Route 60 in Stoddard County
Reduced for Bridge Repairs  

Route 60 in Stoddard County Reduced for Tree Trimming

Route 60 in Stoddard County
Reduced for Tree Trimming

Stoddard County Route H Closed for Pipe Replacement

Stoddard County Route H Closed
for Pipe Replacement  

Stoddard County Route H Closed for Pipe Replacement

Stoddard County Route H Closed
for Pipe Replacement
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